
   

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  January 11, 2017 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Fire Records Management System (RMS) RFI-4291-16-SH 
 
Interested parties responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that 
the requirements have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date 
as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following information: 
 
Question 1:  Can you please help me with whether companies from Outside USA can apply 
for this? 
Response:  All interested parties are welcome to submit a response, regardless of their 
location. 

 
Question 2:  Can you please help me with whether we need to come over there for meetings? 
Response:  Some visits may be required on site. 

 
Question 3:  Can we perform the tasks (related to RFP) outside the USA (like, from India or 
Canada)? 
Response:  This will be something your firm needs to determine after reading the 
requirements in the RFI document. 

 
Question 4:  Can we submit the proposals via email? 
Response:  The RFI document provides submittal information and instructions. 

 
Question 5:  Can you provide the number of users and/or the number of workstations needing 
access to the system? 
Response:  The City of Grand Junction prefers to negotiate an Enterprise license if one is 
offered.  For purposes of this RFI, please consider the following estimates: 
 
 City of Grand Junction: 
 Users:     135 
 Mobile Computers:    20 
 Desktop Computers:   55 
 



   

 Other Agencies in the County which may opt to purchase based on this RFI (does not 
include City of Grand Junction): 

 Users:     150 
 Mobile Computers:    25 
 Desktop Computers:   20 
 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject solicitation remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Susan Hyatt, Purchasing Division 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado   


